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Vol 150  ☩  Oct 8, 2017

Eighteenth Sunday after Pentecost

A Thought for Sunday

If you notice the volume number of 

this bulletin, you will see it’s a nice 
round 150. Our first bulletin was printed 
on the first Sunday that we had Mass at 
St. Victor’s - which means that this week 
marks 150 Sundays that we have had 
Mass at St. Victor’s.  

We owe special gratitude to Monsignor 
Murphy for having invited us and 
everyone here at St. Victor’s for their 
kind hospitality!  

On this Sunday let’s say a special prayer 
for Monsignor that the Lord grant him 
Eternal Rest. Oftentimes I have his voice 
echo in my head: “That’s fine!” - that is 
what he would say to me for anything 
and everything that I would ask him for 
our Latin Mass community! 

As we push forward with raising the 
money and praying that God show us 
which church He wishes us to 
purchase to begin our parish, let us 
give thanks to Him for everything we 
have received.  

Let us also profit by this opportunity 
to grow in our bonds of faith and 
unity. United together to establish 
this community, we walk a unique 
path, a path that is not just a “go to 
church and go home” experience. We 
are laying bricks on top of bricks. 
Our faith is paving the path of faith 
for our children and for future 
generations in this city. 

God bless you,  
          Fr Fryar   



 

Announcements

We are planning a one-day Men’s Retreat to be given by Fr Fryar at  

San Felipe on Saturday October 28th. It will begin with Mass 
at 9 am, followed by talks throughout the day and ending at 
7 pm. The topic will be “Phase Two: Sanctifying Ourselves 
with the Latin Mass.” Registration will be limited to thirty 
men, due to limited space at San Felipe. Information on how 
to sign up will be forthcoming, but for now, save the date! 

Catechism will continue each Friday, at 5pm, at St. 

Victor’s. Come to the Parish Office. There are two groups, 
one for Confirmation aged youth and one for younger 
children.  

Fr Masutti is also preparing youth for confirmation on 

Sundays after Mass at San Felipe. If you would like to 
attend this class please see Fr Masutti.  

Fr Fryar will be away from Tuesday until Friday this 

week. He needs to go repair LiveMass.net hardware in Guadalajara.  

Hymns 
At St. Victor’s 7PM 

PROCESSIONAL: 
 Choir 

Mass begins on: 
Page 570  

Propers: 
Page 385 

Credo: 

#780 

Recessional: 
#911 

O Glorious Maid, 
Exalted Far 

 
Please remember  

to return the hymnals 
to the hymnal rack at 
the back of the church.  

God reward you!



 

More Announcements

This Friday, October 13th, we will have a High Mass at 7 pm at St Victor’s 

for the centenary of Our Lady of Fatima.  

Congratulations to the Pulley Family for the baptism of their newest  

child: Eugenia Maria!  

On Sunday October 22nd we will have the Enrollment Ceremony for the 

Confraternity of St. Peter after the evening Mass at St. Victor’s. Those who 
have joined the Confraternity of St. Peter within the past year will come to the 
altar rail after Mass, recite the Confraternity Prayer and receive a blessing. 
Their certificate will also be blessed and presented to them. More information 
will be given next Sunday.  



fssp.la
Contact 
http://fssp.la  
email@fssp.la 
323-454-1002 

FSSP of LA 
645 W. 9th St Unit 110-419 
Los Angeles CA 90015 

Rev. Fr. Fryar FSSP  
frfryar@me.com 

Rev. Fr. MASUTTI FSSP  
Patermasutti@gmail.com 

Choir 
Jeff Ostrowski  
Director of Music 

jeff@ccwatershed.org 

Altar Serving 
Br. MArk QUinto  

MC 
mrkquintofsp@gmail.com   

Hospitality 
Jo Anne Pulley  

jspulley@gmail.com 
FSSP.LA Registration Request 

Please send me a registration package. I would like to  
be part of the FSSP.LA Community! 

Contact information: 

 Name: ______________________________ 

 Address: _____________________________ 

 City/State/Zip: _________________________ 

email: ___________________________ 

  Phone: ___________________ 

         Give this form to an usher or mail it in.

Please mark the appropriate box:  

☐  I’m just interested 

☐  I might be a future parishioner 

☐  I definitely will be a future 
parishioner 

☐  I want to help you make this 
happen! 

☐  Please contact me ASAP!

San Felipe Chapel 
738 N. Geraghty Ave 

Los Angeles CA 90063 

Sunday 10:00 AM 

Monday 7:00 PM 
Followed by potluck and conference 

First Friday - 7:00 PM

St. Victor’s Church 
8634 Holloway Dr 

W. Hollywood CA 90069 

Sunday 7:00 PM High Mass 

Tues & Fri - 7:00 PM  
Mon, Wed & Thurs  

6:45 AM 

Saturday 9:00 AM 

Mass Times 
Confessions 30 min before each Mass

The Priestly Fraternity  
of St. Peter in Los Angeles

for all mail and sending donations,  
please use the W 9th St address! 


